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COMMNT2016/7054/P 21/02/2017  17:09:41 The Daylight report is incorrect , in that it refers to the Wardlow Council block as "community centre" , 

when it is in fact residential flats. There is no community centre at that location whatever. Loss of 

daylight to those flats is ignored on those grounds, and thus the report is invalid. Furthermore, the loss 

of daylight on 91 Burghley Rd should be taken in aggregate with the loss of daylight it has already 

suffered from the 2004 construction., and not just as 20% normally relevant.
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